
Buffalo Township Municipal Sewer Authority Meeting 

February 1, 2024 

 

The Buffalo Township Municipal Sewer Authority held their regular meeting on February 
1, 2024 at the Buffalo Township Municipal Building, 2115 Strickler Road, Mifflinburg, 
PA. Present were Daryl Beiler, Bob Sampsell, Brian Zettlemoyer, Lena Baumer, Josh 
Satteson and Melissa Lobos. There were 3 citizens present. 

There were no citizen’s concerns. 

Bob Sampsell made a motion to accept the Secretary’s minutes as presented. It was 
seconded by Linda Troup. All approved. 

Bob Sampsell made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s report as presented. It was 
seconded Daryl Beiler. All approved.   

There was no Engineer’s report. 
 
There was no Operator’s report. 

Under delinquent bills: No action needed at this meeting. 

Under old business: Josh Satteson discussed all options being considered from meeting 
on Wednesday, January 31, 2024 with parties involved for possible DTA project. Seda-
Cog will be going forward with survey for this for CDBG funding. Linda Troup made a 
motion for recommendation to award bid to HRG at $29,690.00 for Black Run Pump 
Station Project. It was seconded by Brian Zettlemoyer. All approved. The Township 
supervisors must make an ordinance for illegal hook-ups. Melissa Lobos will draw up an 
addendum to cover vacancy and catastrophic loss for us to review next month. 

There was no new business 

Brian Zettlemoyer made a motion to pay February’s bills. It was seconded by Bob 
Sampsell. All approved. 

Meeting was then adjourned. 


